
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 Dear Friends in Christ, 
 

Grace and peace be with you. In the spirit of collaboration, I invite you once again to join  
me in supporting our annual Catholic Services Appeal (CSA).  

 
This appeal allows the diocesan Church in West Michigan to live out the Gospel with joy.  
Your donation provides support for more than 20 ministries including the formation of  
our seminarians and permanent deacons, Catholic school education, cultural  
ministries, respect life ministry, Catholic Charities, faith formation, youth and young  
adult ministry, TV Mass, and FAITH Grand Rapids magazine.  

 
Each of these ministries is a testament to our commitment to meet people where they are  
and bring them to Christ. You can help in that endeavor by completing the enclosed  
pledge card. Your generous response to this appeal ensures that the local Church can  
continue to be strengthened in Christ and fully live out His teachings. 

 
Thank you for your faith-filled support of our annual appeal! 

 
Sincerely yours in Christ, 

 
 
 Most Reverend David J. Walkowiak 

Bishop of Grand Rapids 
 
 


